
Preparing for Tuesday’s Meeting 

Declaring Your (Or Someone Else’s) Candidacy 
To declare your candidacy (or someone else’s) for a position on the Board of Directors, please send an email 
to sbupgsa@gmail.com and cc the President (currently Deval Mehta: deval.mehta@stonybrook.edu), the Vice 
President (currently Cameron Clarke: cameron.clarke@stonybrook.edu), and  the secretary (currently Julio 
Virrueta; juliocesar.morenovirrueta@stonybrook.edu) with the name of the Candidate and the position for 
which they are being nominated with the subject line “Nomination.”  Then, instruct the nominee to email a 
statement to sbupgsa@gmail.com.  All candidates will be announced at the second general body meeting. 

Proposing an Amendment 
An important part of running PGSA is the annual review of the Constitution.  To propose an amendment to the 
Constitution, please send an email to sbupgsa@gmail.com and the secretary (currently Julio Virrueta: 
juliocesar.morenovirrueta@stonybrook.edu) with the subject line “Amendment.”  The email need not contain 
the amendment in its final form, but should give us an idea of what the amendment would entail and why it 
would be useful to PGSA. 

 


